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you intend to take or have taken, including an implementation schedule, and/or photo 
documentation that demonstrates your compliance.   
 
If you have questions concerning the Report, please contact me by phone at (916) 341-
5355, or by email at kajol.gupta@waterboards.ca.gov.  Written correspondence can be 
provided and addressed to the following address: State Water Resources Control 
Board, Division of Water Rights, P.O. Box 100, Sacramento, CA 95812-0100, Attention: 
Kajol Gupta 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kajol Gupta 
Environmental Scientist 
North Coast Enforcement Unit 
Division of Water Rights 
 
Enclosures:   
Division of Water Rights Inspection Report dated March 10, 2022 
 
cc: Albert Seeno, Jr. 
 Eden Valley Ranch, LLC 
  
  
 
ec:  

Division of Water Rights 
Roberto Cervantes 

 Roberto.Cervantes@waterboards.ca.gov 
 
 Sahil Pathak 
 Sahil.Pathak@waterboards.ca.gov 
 

Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Monty Larson 
Monty.Larson@wildlife.ca.gov 
 

 
 
 




